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CIT HOSTS ANNUAL POSTGRADUATE FAIR 
ON FEBRUARY 26th 

 
Upwards of 1,500 final year, and other students, are expected to attend the annual 
Postgraduate Fair in Cork Institute of Technology on Tuesday, February 26th. The Fair 
takes place from 11.00am in the CIT Nexus Student Centre, in CIT’s Bishopstown 
Campus. The event, which is free and open to all, is designed to help create an 
awareness of the Masters and Doctoral programmes that CIT and other higher education 
institutions have to offer graduates. 
 
CIT Dean of Graduate Studies, Dr Eamonn Cashell, says that the Fair will be a showcase 
for the rapidly growing range of research and taught postgraduate programmes available 
to graduates. 
 
“We will have representatives from many of CIT’s academic departments and research 
centres showcasing opportunities in Business, Engineering & Science, Humanities, Music, 
Art & Design and Maritime. External institutions and organisations from across Ireland and 
the UK will also be attending.” 
 
The CIT Postgraduate Fair runs from 11am to 2pm on Tuesday, February 26th in CIT 
Nexus Student Centre. 
 
For more information on the 2013 CIT Annual Postgraduate Fair, please contact the CIT 
School of Graduate Studies on 021 4335099, email graduate.school@cit.ie or visit 
www.cit.ie/graduateschool  
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For further Press Information: Please contact Jean Kearney on 087 2527495 or Ivor 
Melia on 087 2234194 email: jean.kearney@cit.ie 
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